

19 September 2017

Mr Brett Whitworth
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Special Counsel Peter Holt
Direct Line (02) 8083 0421
Email Peter.Holt@holdingredlich.com
Partner Breellen Warry
Our Ref PEH

By email

Dear Mr Whitworth,

## **Submission draft Wilton ILUIIP**

Thank you for your time. As discussed, we refer to the draft *Wilton Interim Land Use and Infrastructure Implementation Plan* (the draft Plan). The draft Plan is on public exhibition until 20 September 2017.

Holding Redlich is currently preparing a submission in response to the draft Plan on behalf of one of our clients, a large developer with particular interest in Wilton West. We would ask for an extension until **3 October 2017** to lodge our submission.

In general terms our submission will seek to address the following matters:

- (a) the physical extent of the rural-residential designation; and
- (b) a potential alternative location for the local centres aligned with additional access to and from Picton Road.

Thank you for considering out request. If you have any questions, please contact Peter Holt on (02) 8083 0421.

Yours sincerely

Holding Redlich